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ST FEBRUARY 23,1989

Paminqton Arms Company, Inc.
Tlian, NMew York 13357
pttn J 2 Stekl

Dear Mr. Stekl:

I received your letter caoncerning my rifle,
I appreciate the examination and testing you have
done,

I have decided to keep the weapon in its
orignal condition, I will put it into my collection
as is, If you will return it to me without any
changes, I would appreciate it.

Thank you kindly For all your trouble,

Sincerely,

s
Robert L. Davis
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